
We have received certification under the 

“Japan Medical Service Accreditation for International Patients (JMIP)”. 

 

On March 25, 2024, our hospital received certification under the Japan Medical Service 

Accreditation for International Patients (JMIP). 

Moving forward, we will continue to enhance our facilities and services to provide safe 

and secure medical care to all, including local residents and foreign nationals residing in 

or visiting Japan. This effort will be spearheaded by the International Medical Support 

Center, newly established within our Patient Support Center in May 2023. 

 

 


